

Fire Department

William Wentlandt Chief

Mark A. Sain Assistant Chief

December 17, 2004

Mr. Jeffrey Mantes Commissioner Department of Public Works 841 North Broadway, Room 516 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Commissioner Mantes:

The Milwaukee Fire Department is in complete support of the resolution authorizing the execution of an intergovernmental agreement between the City of Milwaukee and the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for sharing fiber and communication services.

Reliability and redundancy are very vital to the department's communication network. An agreement between these two parties will provide the Milwaukee Fire Department with the network stability necessary to provide services to the citizens of Milwaukee.

Sincerely,

Willen

WILLIAM WENTLANDT

Chief

WW/JD/jb
Letters&Memos\MantesResSupp1204

cc: Gerard Froh